
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

16th November – School 

Photographer 

14th-18th November – Anti bullying 

week: Odd Socks! 

18th November - Children in Need: 

Spotty clothes or PJ’S,  Cookies & 

Playground challenges. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent / Carer. 

School photographer – individual and family photographs – 
Wednesday 16th November. Tempest Photography will be at school 
from 8:00 on this day; families who wish to have a group picture with 
pre-school and/or secondary school children can come to the hall from 
8:00am. Children in the classes will then have individual and family 
group pictures taken through the morning. Children will bring home 
proofs on Wednesday and the deadline for orders via school will be 
Tuesday 21st November. Parents can also order prints online. 

Remembrance – Today at school we held a one minute silence to 
remember and think about those who serve. The Remembrance 
assembly this week used the Royal British Legion resources which 
include a wider range of people who ‘serve’. The children watched a 
video where a trainee paramedic and an ex-soldier talked about their 
work and commitment to others. 

Anti- Bullying week -  14th to 18th November – Wear Odd Socks to 
school to celebrate difference. There is no charge for this as it is an 
opportunity to talk about what makes each person an individual, and to 
show respect and kindness to each other. 

BBC Children in Need Appeal – Friday 18th November – School 
Council are inviting people to come to school in spotty clothes and / or 
pyjamas. There will be cookies and a hula hoop and skipping 
challenge at break time. Donations of at least £1 to the appeal would 
be appreciated. 

Marwood School Association - Movie night on Friday 24th 
November and the return of the full Christmas Fair on Friday 9th 
December. 
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Save The Date! 

The Marwood Amazon Wishlist… 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Please click here to view our list! 
 

https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/RU69HP2YXGDD?ref_=wl_share
https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/RU69HP2YXGDD?ref_=wl_share
https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/RU69HP2YXGDD?ref_=wl_share


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

adobson@marwood.devon.sch.uk 

Alun Dobson – Headteacher 

Designated Safeguarding Lead  

 

send@marwood.devon.sch.uk  

Jennie Cousins SENDCo – Tues  

 

sgriffin@marwood.devon.sch.uk  

Stella Griffin Class 1 - Mon / Tues / 
Wed 

 

gmay@marwood.devon.sch.uk  

Gill May Class 1- Thurs / Fri 

Deputy Safeguarding Lead 
 

 

lhume@marwood.devon.sch.uk   

Laura Hume Class 2 - Mon to Fri 

Deputy Safeguarding Lead 
 

nmannell@marwood.devon.sch.uk  

Natalie Mannell Class 3 - Mon to 
Wed 

 

hjones@marwood.devon.sch.uk 

Helen Jones Class 3 – Thurs / Fri 

Class 4 - Monday 
 

rpolak@marwood.devon.sch.uk 

Rosie Polak Class 4 –  

    Tues / Wed / Thurs 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Save the Dates - Marwood School Christmas Performance – this year all the children are going to 

perform together on two afternoons. Infant Nativity and Junior Choir Monday 12th and Tuesday 13th 

December at 2:00pm in the hall. 

Class 4 Badminton Club Wednesdays 3:00 – 4:00 – I will run a Class 4 club after school on 
Wednesdays– there is no charge and parents can sign their children up on school gateway. The first 
session will be Wednesday 16th November. Class 4 parents have been sent a link to sign up, or please 
send a message to the school office. 

Personal Social Health Education PHSE – resources for parents to use with children at home. 
Marwood School uses the SCARF programme to deliver PHSE teaching – This half term we are 
valuing differences activities for parents to use with children at home can be found at this link.      
Family SCARF – Valuing difference.   Please use the appropriate age group for your child. 

Kind Regards, 

Alun 

 

Year 6 Netball Competition 
 
Some of our year 6 students took part 
in a school Netball tournament at 
Caen School on Thursday Morning.   
 
They all played brilliantly; progressing 
and learning new skills as the 
tournament went on. 
 
A big well done to them all, and a big 
thank you to the staff who provided 
them with the opportunity. 

mailto:adobson@marwood.devon.sch.uk
mailto:send@marwood.devon.sch.uk
mailto:sgriffin@marwood.devon.sch.uk
mailto:gmay@marwood.devon.sch.uk
mailto:lhume@marwood.devon.sch.uk
mailto:nmannell@marwood.devon.sch.uk
mailto:hjones@marwood.devon.sch.uk
mailto:rpolak@marwood.devon.sch.uk
https://marwoodprimaryschool-my.sharepoint.com/personal/lley_marwood_devon_sch_uk/Documents/Desktop/coramlifeeducation.org.uk


 

  
Cookies  

 Spotty and or Pyjama dress up  
 Hula Hoop and Skipping competition at break time  
 

Please donate at least £1 to the BBC Children in Need 
appeal.  

  
  

 
  

Marwood School – Friday 
18th November  

BBC Children in Need  

 

Plus:  Wear odd socks all week as 
part of national Anti-Bullying 
week 14th to 18th November and 
help us celebrate differences.   
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  
 

 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday  Friday 

Devonshire 
Tennis Academy 

KS1 and KS2 
3:00 – 4:00pm 

 

Football – Now  

KS1 and KS2 
3:00 – 4:00pm 

 

Badminton  

Class 4 

3:00 – 4:00pm 

*Starting 16th 
November* 

 Karate 

KS1 and KS2 3:00 – 
4:00pm 

 

LUNCH MENU 

School week beginning Monday  14/11/2022 

 MONDAY 
 

TUESDAY 
 

WEDNESDAY 
 

THURSDAY FRIDAY 
 

OPTION  1 Pizza 
Baguette 

Chicken 
Korma Curry 

  

Roast Pork, 
Roast 

Potatoes, 
Swede & 
Carrots 

Hot Dog, 
Hash Brown 
& Sweetcorn 

Cod Goujons, 
Chips & Peas or 

Beans 
 
 

OPTION 2 Pizza 
Baguette 

Cheese 
Wheel & 
Potato 

Wedges 

Veggie Roast Quorn Dog, 
Hash Brown 
& Sweetcorn 

 

Quorn Nuggets,  
Chips & Peas or 

Beans 

OPTION 3 Jacket Potato 
Beans & 
Cheese 

Jacket Potato 
Beans & 
Cheese 

Jacket Potato 
Beans & 
Cheese 

Jacket Potato 
Beans & 
Cheese 

x 

 
 

 After School Clubs 2022 



 

 

 

 

 

A request from your Governors…
 
Testimonials: 
We are looking to update our website to 
better reflect our wonderful primary school 
and as part of that, we would like to include 
some testimonials from the parents and 
children that know it best! 
 
Whether it’s the School Dinners, the 
Location, the Staff, or the Chickens on the 
Trim Trail, whatever makes Marwood 
special to you, we would love you to share 
it with us. 
 
If you would like to submit a testimonial, 
please pop it down on an email and send it 
to: chair@marwood.devon.sch.uk 
 
Thank you in advance for your help. 

file:///C:/Users/L%20Ley/OneDrive%20-%20Marwood%20Primary%20School/Desktop/newsletters%20Autumn%2022/chair@marwood.devon.sch.uk


 

 


